
FAREWELL! 

It is with mixed feelings that I approach the end 

of this term. After 6 1/2  very happy years in 

Clapham I shall miss everyone in the school and 

wider community. Thank you to all of you as par-

ents who give such great support to the school in 

so many different ways. You can be very proud of 

your children who are very well behaved, have 

sound values and are work so hard. I shall miss 

them very much! Thank you also for all your good 

wishes and kind words. 

I would like to thank the PTFA for their incredible 

work which has raised much needed funds for the 

school whilst providing  interesting social events 

for both children and parents. Likewise I would 

also like to thank the governors who are an excep-

tional and professional leadership team; their sup-

port for me and the school has been tremendous. I 

leave behind a wonderful staff team, incredibly 

hard working, passionate about teaching, learning 

and the well-being of your children and with a won-

derful sense of fun! I am very confident that the 

leadership of the school led by Mrs Morrall are 

well placed to take the school to new heights. 

Personally I am looking forward to a variety of new 

roles, but no doubt I shall continue to meet many 

of you as I entertain three young grandchildren in 

various locations around North Bedfordshire! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

URSULA TAYLOR C OF E  

SCHOOL 

MARCH VALUE 

PEACE 
 

LET THERE BE PEACE ON EARTH AND LET IT 

BEGIN WITH ME. LET THERE BE PEACE ON 

EARTH THE PEACE THAT WAS MEANT TO BE. 

WITH GOD AS OUR FATHER BROTHERS ALL 

ARE WE. LET ME WALK WITH MY BROTHER 

IN PERFECT HARMONY. (VINCE GILL) 
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SPORT RELIEF 

Thank you for your great support of Sport Relief; 

we were able to raise £181 through your dona-

tions. I am pleased to tell you that the sports quiz 

was won by the Johnson and Wright families. 

DINNER MONEY FOR NEXT TERM  

(23rd April to 23rd May) 

22 days @ £2.10 per day = £46.20 

5 Friday dinners = £10.50 

Cheques to be made payable to Caterlink 

NEXT TERM BEGINS ON  

WEDNESDAY, 22ND APRIL 

CHRISTIAN CLUB EXPERIENCE THE 

EVENTS OF EASTER 

For several years now Y4 children have en-

joyed participating in the Nativity story re-

enacted in Mr & Mrs Creasey’s garden in 

Oakley Road. For the first time this year 

the events of Easter have also been re-

enacted in this most appropriate by adults, 

whose portrayal  of Jesus, his disciples etc 

was extremely moving for the children visit-

ing. 

CAR PARKING AT THE HORSE AND 

GROOM 

We are very grateful for the continuing 

kindness of the Horse and Groom manage-

ment in allowing parents to use their car 

park. Please could you play your part by 

NOT parking in the disabled bays or on the 

grass. Thank you. 


